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Residents’ update May 2023 


Subhead 2 here




Hello neighbours:  

This update is to inform you of some maintenance work that is planned over the next three to four weeks. 

The planned work consists primarily of flushing water through sections of the pipe along Burnhamthorpe Road, (three sections in total) followed by a period of sampling and testing in keeping with our water quality protocol. The three sections include:

1. Hurontario Street to Central Parkway (flushing work at the chamber at Central Parkway)
2. Confederation Parkway to Hurontario Street (flushing work at the chamber at Hurontario)
3. Central Parkway to Cawthra Road (flushing work at the chamber at Central Parkway)

The maintenance work won’t appear continuous, as the sampling and testing process takes several days. For the flushing activities, a generator (with components to quiet the sound) will be used during day light hours. The large volume of water being flushed through the pipe will be dechlorinated before entering the storm sewer. There will be no long-term impacts to traffic during this work. 

The BWP team will work to ensure the impact to the community is minimized wherever possible. As always, your patience is appreciated as we build the necessary water infrastructure to support Mississauga’s growing downtown core. 
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